From: Alan and Janet Brumbaugh

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Planned Parenthood funding
Date: Thursday, August 11, 2011 10:41:37 PM

Planned Parenthood should not receive tax payer funds for abortions. States should be able to decide
to refuse to fund Planned Parenthood clinics that perform abortions.

Sincerely,

Janet Brumbaugh
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